HLF AND BLACK & ASIAN MINORITIES  

Cliff Pereira reports on the meeting of the Heritage Lottery Fund South East England Region's Black & Asian Minority Ethnic Focus Group meeting held at the HLF's London  office on 17 March. 

Ten people representing seven organisations including Arts Asia, Positive Hair Day and Refugee Action were consulted by HLF South East Region on ways of encouraging more fundable applications from BAME organisations. I attended the session in my  capacity as an independent consultant with experience of community and small scale local heritage engagement in S. E. London. Among the many issues I suggested for consideration were:

- 
time and income limitations of small charity and volunteer-run organisations (i.e. 
capacity)

-
lack of support from local council in terms of advocacy (i.e.  sign posting) 

-
lack of networking by HLF within local communities due to the large area covered 
(i.e. geography)

-
identifying heritage in communities (i.e. medium of heritage) 

Among the solutions I suggested were:

-
need for HLF to support community leaders and engage them to empower the 
community possibility of promoting cross-sector partnerships between larger heritage 
organisations (museums, galleries and libraries) and the local communities 

-
need to enforce ethos of equality in partnerships especially among the bigger 
heritage players

-
need to empower community groups and leaders to request equitable terms of 
engagement 

BASA Management Committee member Caroline Bressey presented a talk on her research on the presence of black women in Victorian and Edwardian London.

